

Re: FOIA Request

1 message

Catherine Chang cchang@d107.org
To: colin@onechanceillinois.org
Cc: Dave Palzet dpalzet@d107.org

Mon, Aug 15, 2016 at 8:18 AM

Dear Mr. Driehorst.

Thank you for writing to Pleasantdale School District 107 with your request for information, dated on August 9, 2016, pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. Specifically, you requested for the District's acceleration policy.

Currently, Pleasantdale School District 107 does not have an acceleration policy.

Sincerely,

Catherine Chang, Ed.D Freedom of Information Officer Pleasantdale School District 107 708-784-2172

From: Colin Driehorst <colin@onechanceillinois.org>

Subject: FOIA Request

Date: August 9, 2016 at 9:59:03 AM EST

To: dpalzet@d107.org

Dear Superintendent:

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act for records showing the following information:

- · Does your district have an acceleration policy?
- If yes, does it allow students to enter Kindergarten early?
- If yes, does it allow students to enter first grade early?
- If yes, does it allow students to take classes at a higher level than their current grade?
- If yes, does it allow students to skip grades?
- If yes, does it allow students to graduate high school early?

Please send me the records in the electronic format in which you keep the records. If the records are only in paper format, please scan them into PDFs. Please email me the records, or if that is not possible, mail them to me on a CD. If you are unable to send the records in one of the formats I requested, please contact me to discuss alternatives. Please contact me for my authorization of any charge in excess of \$10. I am not making this request for a commercial purpose.

Thank you,

Colin Driehorst | Policy Associate | One Chance Illinois
160 North Wacker Drive, 4th Floor, Chicago, IL 60606 | 410.231.8229
www.OneChanceIllinois.org | Facebook
KIDS only get ONE CHANCE at a QUALITY EDUCATION